SOMERVILLE FEDERATION

11" February 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

During this week, your child will be
dissecting plants as part of Science.

If your child has any allergies, please
inform us before tomorrow morning,
otherwise we will presume they have
none. f

Thank you for your help in this matter.
Yours sincerely,

Vear 1 Team




